FILED 6/2/2021
J 2 2021 DOCUMENT NO. 04440-2021
. FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Mr. Adam Teitzman

Director, Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE: Request for Approval of Interconnection Agreement between Quincy Telephone Company
d/b/a TDS Telecom and Level 3 Communications, LLC

Dear Mr. Teitzman:

Enclosed for filing is a fully executed Interconnection Agreement between Quincy Telephone
Company, an affiliate of TDS Telecommunications LLC and Level 3 Communications, LLC. TDS
Telecom respectfully requests approval of the agreement pursuant to 47 U.S.C. §252(e) of the
Telecommunications Act of 1996.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me at
850.570.9773 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tom e (Cabe
Tom McCabe

Manager — State Government Affairs
Thomas.mccabe@tdstelecom.com

pc: Level 3 Communications

525 JUNCTION RD, MADISON, WI 83717



